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EDITOR’S CORNER 

Organization of the program for the annual 
AMCA meeting in 1991 at the Clarion Hotel in 
New Orleans, March 17-21 is now in progress 
under the supervision of Vice President Cy 
Lesser. 

Of special interest to readers of this journal 
will be the Mosquito Systematics Symposium. 

At this year’s meeting in Lexington a record 
number of 17 papers were scheduled. We hope 

to do even better in 1991. Anyone planning to 
attend the meeting who would like to partici- 
pate in this symposium should contact the Edi- 
tor or Dr. Richard Wilkerson, Walter Reed Bio- 
systematics Unit, Museum Support Center, 
Smithsonian Institution, Washington, DC, 20560, 
and provide a title with names of authors and 
sponsoring organization. Deadline for submit- 
ting titles is November 1, 1990. 


